
This Week at Westwood... 

Sun. May 28 9:15 am Sunday School  

 10:30 am Worship Service 

     

Mon. May 29  Church Office Closed/Memorial Day 

 6:30 pm Engraved 

  

Tues. May 30 6:30 am Prayer Breakfast   

     

Wed. May 31    5:15 pm  Fellowship Meal 

         6:00 pm  Children’s Committee Meeting  

         6:30 pm  Pastor’s Bible Study 

         7:30 pm  Transition Team Meeting  

         7:40 pm  Westwood Choir  

 

Thur. June 1    7:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 

 

Sat. June 3     9:00 am  Carying Place Workday  

 

    

 
 
 

NC State Missions Offering  
Church Goal: $9,000 

Collected to Date: $6853.10 
 We will be collecting the offering  

throughout the  month of May. 
 
 

 

CARYING PLACE WORKDAY 

June 3rd from 9am-12 pm  

Sign up sheet is on the bulletin board on 

 Hall A. Contact Team Leader:  

  Jim Bridges for questions.  

200 Westhigh Street  Cary, North Carolina 27513 
Phone (919) 469-9393 
www.westwoodbc.org 



Westwood Worship 
May 28, 2017 10:30 am  

A community of believers worshiping God,  

making disciples, and sharing Christ’s love. 

 Our Praise Is Worship  

Transition Team Update                     Dubba Lucas 

Welcome                        Dr. Keith Vaughn 

Prelude      The Festive Trumpet  (Glyncannon)           Cathy Hamner  

Memorial Moment 

 Anthem         Let Freedom Ring          Ensemble  

 Prayer of Remembrance 

Hymn 54                       Great Is They Faithfulness 

Old Testament Reading   Proverbs 15:1-8    Rev. Michelle Anderson 

Children’s Sermon                  Dr. Richard Childress 

            Our Giving Is Worship 

Hymn 64                         God Will Take Care of You 

Offertory Prayer                     Tommy Revelle 

Offertory         Prayer for Peace (Taylor)         Cathy Hamner 

         Our Proclamation of the Word Is Worship 

Anthem          One Step, He Leads            Westwood Choir 

Pastoral Prayer                   Dr. Richard Childress 

Message             “The Power of Influence”   Dr. Richard Childress 

             Acts 16:19-31 

            Our Response Is Worship 

Hymn 571                     Let Others See Jesus in You 

Benediction                    Dr. Richard Childress 

Congregational Response 571    

Let others see Jesus in you, (in you), Let others see Jesus in you; (in you;) 

Keep telling the story, be faithful and true, Let others see Jesus in you. 

Postlude                          Judy Keadle 

                               CCLI#1549935 
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Extended Session 
Extended Session child care is provided during worship  

for birth – Pre-K downstairs in the children’s Sunday School area. 
Coordinator:  Sally Anne Thomas 
Babies – 1YOs: Mark & Monica Hamilton 
2 YOs: Jennifer Harkness & Julie Nolan 
3-4 YOs:  Dona Woodard  

Welcome to Westwood! 
We welcome you to our worship service today.  If you are a first time  
visitor, please sign our guest register located at the Welcome Center.  

Records for May 21, 2017 
Sunday School: 174 Worship:258 
General Offering: $13,971            Weekly Requirement: $19,226  
DROP Fund: $855 

----------------------------------------Tear Here------------------------------------------ 

Reservation for the Fellowship Meal 
Wednesday, May 31st beginning at 5:15 pm 

______________________________________________________NAME 

Menu: Ham, Green Beans, Carrots, Potato Salad  
____Number of Adults ($5.00 each) ____Number of Children ($3.00 each) 

Please add me to the permanent reservation list _______________    
Please cancel my weekly reservation (s) but retain my permanent status _____   

Minister on Call May 26-June 1 
Keith Vaughn 
919-605-5714 

Minister on Call June 2-June 8 
Michelle Anderson 

919-368-6508 
You can also call the church office at 919-469-9393 to determine the Minister on Call. 

If after hours, the recorded message will give you that information. 

J o i n i n g  G o d  i n  H i s  W o r k  
Dr. Richard Childress…….……..Intentional Interim Pastor 
Dr. Keith Vaughn……………….………...Associate Pastor 
Rev. Michelle Anderson ...…….………...Minister of Youth 
Rev. Patti Lingafelt…Interim Minister of Music & Worship 
Charles Allard………………...…….……...Pastor Emeritus 
Becky Bullock………….….……..Administrative Assistant 
Jennifer Watkins …………….……..Secretary/Receptionist 
Anna Ferdinando………….……………….Church Hostess 
Catherine Hamner…………….……………………..Pianist 
Kim Taylor………………….……………………..Organist 



JUNE 11TH WORSHIP SERVICE  

A Service of Reconciliation and Letting Go 

Sermon- Risky Business-Forgiveness 

Scripture: Matthew 18: 21-35 

Westwood Celebrates 25 Years -  
Because He First Loved Us (1 John 4:19) 

 

For 25 years, the people of Westwood have shared Christ's love 
with others, and the Lord continues to show His love for us in 
countless ways! Please join us Saturday, September 23, 
and Sunday, September 24, for  Westwood's 25th             
Anniversary celebration event and worship service! The   
weekend festivities begin Saturday night with a backyard BBQ 
and concert, and conclude with a special worship  
service Sunday morning. Westwood's first pastor, Rev. Tom 
Ogburn, will deliver the message, and we'll hear  
reflections from others who have served faithfully over the 
years. We hope you'll come and help us remember the past, 
celebrate the present, and look toward the future. 

We will share more details in the coming months. 

We will be honoring our  

Graduates on June 4th.  
If you are an adult who has graduated in 
the 2016-2017 academic year and 
would like to be recognized during the 
service, please call the Church office by 
May 30th.  

Wednesday Night Dinner Serving Crew 
  
We are in need of a few volunteers to serve as Subs on the 
Wednesday night dinner Team. If you are available and would 
like to serve in this Ministry please contact Jean Suggs at  
919-467-1244.  
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Transition Team Timeline  
Make sure to stop by the table in the foyer today and 
collect your envelope with picture inside to place on 

the timeline in the Sanctuary. Thank you!      

DONATIONS NEEDED   
 
Union Mission in Roanoke Rapids is in need of gently used clothing 
items for all ages & sizes. Now is a good time to do some spring   
cleaning of those closets. Please bring your items to the Church by 
June 10th. Thank you for helping meet this need!  

Vacation Bible School         
Registration 

June 25th-28th 5:30-8:30 pm 
Sign up now available on the 

church website.                                               
Come join us for Cokesburyôs 

Hero Centralé 
Discover Your Strength in God! 

Graduation Sunday 

June 4th  

7:45 am Breakfast in the fellowship hall for 
high school and college graduates and their 
immediate family. High School and college 
graduates will also be recognized in morning 
worship. (caps and gowns are worn for this). 

Senior Trip  Whirligig  Park Wilson  NC 
Friday, June 23 2017  

We are planning a trip to the Whirligig Park Wilson, Friday June 23rd.  We 
will leave the church at 9:45.  We will have lunch at Bills BBQ at 11:15.  This is a 
buffet and the cost is $8.97 including tax.  The restaurant takes debit cards, visa and 
master card but NO AMERICAN EXPRESS.  After lunch we will go to the park and 
stay as long as anyone wants.  This is free and there is not a time limit.  The cost 
of bus usage is $3.60.   Please make a check for $3.60 payable to Westwood and 
give to Miriam Matthews by Sunday, June 18 2017. I have to give the final 
count June 20 2017 to the restaurant.  Questions contact Miriam at  
919-469-3936.  Sign-up sheet located on the Senior Bulletin Board. 
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